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This Week
Car Park Arrangements: In the New Year we will be continuing with our Covid-19 

arrangements as they now stand including the staggered starts and finishes. However 

there will be some changes to try and make these run more smoothly and safely.

Ÿ Please can parents / carers not arrive on site until after 9.10 a.m. and 3.10 p.m.

Ÿ If you are walking, please can you walk straight down using the pedestrian marked 

path and then along the front of the building to your class pick up point.

Ÿ Parents driving into school will be directed to park up using both lanes all around the 

car park. Please wait by your car and once all the cars are in, staff will bring the pupils 

out to you. Once all the pupils are in their cars, the barrier will be removed and all the 

cars will leave at the same time, ensuring there is no movement in the car park before 

all the pupils are safely loaded.

Ÿ Your child’s teacher is always happy to speak to you, but please can you contact them 

via e-schools and they will arrange a convenient time, rather than speaking to them at 

drop off or collection times as this will make the car park safer for everyone.

Facebook Pages: Our PTFA have their own Facebook page and there is also a QEII 

Parents Facebook group which you may be interested in joining. Search “QE2 SCHOOL 

- PTFA” and/or “QE2 SCHOOL - PARENT PAGE” to find them. Don’t forget our official 

page at “QEII School - Horsham” also has lots of content for you to enjoy, including 

our latest Christmas Show and Nativity videos.

Clothing Collection: We now have a used clothing collection bin in our car park. 

Donating used clothes to this bin helps raise money for the school. This is for clean, re-

usable clothing please, not scraps, rags or other non-clothing items.

Happy Christmas!: We hope you all enjoy your Christmas break and we look forward to 

seeing everyone at the start of the Spring Term on Monday 4th January 2021.

Yoimoji of the Week: Zigzag
Zigzag is Patient. “I can wait my turn. When there is a delay, things 

work better if I stay calm and don’t get angry.” We are using 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating 

OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.

Letters Home
The following letters have been sent home electronically this week. Copies will be available to 

download from your child’s Class eSchools homepage for the next week.

All classes: Christmas COVID Letter

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Angie, Oaks - Showing compassion for a staff member.

Isaac, Amelia & William, Cedar - Being amazing in yoga.

Jason & Isaac, Cedar - Making a great Space PowerPoint presentation.



Christmas Fun!
Everyone has had lots of fun at our Christmas Parties and Christmas Dinners this week.
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